

GOV. MSG. NO. 17

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

July 14, 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Fourth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Hanabusa and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the report "Efforts to Increase the Number of High-Skilled Jobs in Targeted Industry Clusters" (Act 148, SLH 2003). Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at http://www.hawaii.gov/dbedt.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosure

c: Governor's Office
Lt. Governor's office
Legislative Reference Bureau (Attn: Karen Mau)
Legislative Auditor
Dept. of Budget & Finance
Director DBEDT
Management Analyst DBEDT
Library DBEDT
House Minority Leader
Senate Minority Leader